
            TERM 3 

               Week 10, 2024 

 

 

 

      SCHOOL WATCH  

Please remember to ring 

School Watch on 

131 788 

 

  

 

 

   

 
 

 

   
      

  

    

Rockville State School 

 

  
Students of Week 10 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

• School returns on 
Monday 30th September 
2024. 

• Public Holiday 
Monday 7th October 
2024. 

 
 

 



 

 
 
  

                                                                                                       

                                             

 
 

 



 
 
 
  

 

  

 
 



  
 
 
 
  
 
 
  

     

Cooking with Mrs Nilon 

 

 

 
                                                       
 
   
                                                             

Now it’s Time for Spring Delights 
In the Kitchen this week Year 4 cooked Rainbow 
Frittata Muffins. What a great everyday food recipe. 
Collect a recipe card up from the Office and try for a 
great spring lunch or dinner. 
Year 2 made Smoothies and a Strawberry Parfait and 
Year 1 mastered making Blueberry Coconut Balls and 
Strawberry Parfaits. 



 
 
  

                 

 
 



   
 
 

 

 

From the Guidance Officer 



 
  
 

     
                                                                                                      

                                                   



 
  

      

      

                                
 

The Rockville School Uniform 
Colour is Navy Blue NOT 

Black. 
Runners/ Bike shorts or 

Tights (regardless of colour) 
are also not part of the 

uniform. 
Parents/Carers – please take 

the upcoming holidays to 
check your child’s uniform. 

Copies of the School Uniform 
Policy are available at the 
Office or on our Facebook 

page. 



 
 
 
 

                               
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
        
 
 

   
 

Uniform Shop 
Will be open every morning 

9am till 11am. 
Eftpos only or can order 

online through the Canteen 
App under Uniforms. 

 
 

Book Club 
Reminder with Book Club 
that the books need to be 

ordered on LOOP. 
If unsure how to use LOOP 

please ring the Office. 
 

CASH WILL NOT BE 
ACCEPTED                     

        

 

 

Checklist 

   We have had a few 
cases of headlice reported. 
Please check your children’s 
hair and treat. 
 

    Tuck shop is open every 
day. Order online at 
schoolshoponline.com for food 
and uniforms. 
 

   A reminder per the 
Uniform Policy that school 
shoes should NOT be bright 
coloured. Black or dark colours 
are preferred. Please check with 
the school office before 
purchasing if unsure.  
With the cooler weather, 
remember to wear or pack a 
school jumper. Jumpers are to 
be Rockville or Navy blue with 
no hoods. 

Students are expected to 
have a hat for PE and 
Play. 
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